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The Parish Council are concerned about the position of the wall and gateway being built. They limit the movement of visiting vehicles and ultimately the way they exit the site. They cannot turn around, as there is no turning area; they cannot reverse down the drive as they will have to enter a road at a very difficult, unsighted position; they cannot turn to their left and go in front of the Hall and exit through the other gateway as this is a private drive and access is not allowed.

Planning application 17/01201/REM

The Parish Council would like to thank the applicant for the alterations to the original plans. We now feel that the plans are acceptable.

Planning application 17/01257/73

The Parish Council have no objections to the amended plans. We would like to thank the applicant for the inclusion of the garages.

